


MAKE A GIFT  
IN 5 STEPS 
IN LESS THAN 20 SECONDS!

1.  Open the camera ‘app’ 
on your smartphone 

2.  Point your camera at 
the QR code

3.  Then tap the magnifying glass
icon to make sure your phone
scans the QR code

4.  Tap the pop-up notification 
that will take you to our secure
giving page

5.  Make your gift on
www.nobles.edu/makeagift 
(you can also use ApplePay)

Dear Charlene,

As we approach the end of the year 2020—one of the most challenging and unexpected years in recent memory—

we remain grateful for all the ways our community has come together in support of each other and Nobles.

At its very core, the Annual Nobles Fund (ANF) supports our people; the students, faculty and staff who make 

Nobles, Nobles.  Our people are the heartbeat of our community and our commitment to them is unending. For 

Nobles to succeed, we must create an environment where they can thrive despite adversity and uncertainty.

Charlene, now more than ever before, Nobles needs the financial support of our community to navigate this unique 

time. Please help to support our dedicated and talented people by making a gift of $25 to the 2020-2021 ANF.

We hope you will consider making your gift to the school before December 31, 2020, so that we can continue to 

remain nimble in response to these ever-changing times.

Thank you and I wish you all the best for a healthy and happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Allie Trainor 

Director of the Annual Nobles Fund


